
 
 
 
 
 

Pima Association of Governments 
 In Partnership with  

The Census Bureau Partnership and Data Services Program 
Invite You to Attend 

 
Community and Neighborhood Analysis with Census Data 

 
Pima Association of Governments 5th Flr Conference Room 

 177 N. Church Ave. Ste. 405, Tucson, AZ 

9:00 a.m. -12 Noon on Wednesday, April 27, 2011 

2010 Census results are in and provide up-to-date counts of Arizona communities. 

In addition, other data releases that measure the state population are available for the first time.  
Although NOT 2010 Census counts, the American Community Survey (ACS) 5 year estimates released in 
December, 2010, provide timely, detailed statistics about the social, economic, and housing 
characteristic of every community in Arizona.   

We know how important it is for local government professionals to keep current of the latest data 
available in 2011 in order to plan and assess community services and needs.  To help make sense of all 
the new products, releases and tools, the Census Bureau’s Partnership and Data Services team is 
offering computer lab training exclusively for local government staff.   
 
The “Community and Neighborhood Analysis” workshop is designed to provide participants hands-on 
experience with census.gov in order to look up data to tell their community’s story.  Participants will 
learn how to navigate the new American Factfinder (data search tool), the American Community Survey, 
and the 2010 Census. 
 
Seating is limited and laptops will be provided.  Registration is limited to first twenty-five (25) 
participants who RSVP.  Paid Parking is located around the site in downtown Tucson.  Come join us!   

Please RSVP to: Nubia Bertsch, nbertsch@pagnet.org, 520-792-1093, ext.458 

Please direct questions to: Pauline.nunez@census.gov 
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